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Vision, 6.13

19/12/2022 via Web

The plan should be scrapped Michael Gove has already said we shouldn’t be building on green belt land that’s the
government’s words not mine. Also a minimum of 1200 houses, considering most households have a minimum of 2 cars
per house that’s a minimum of 2400 cars, it would be like a match day everyday driving into Wolverhampton. What about
pollution? The wildlife? Brinsford Lane our daughters have to walk up a main road to where we live and there’s no
footpath? A 60mph road which couldn’t even cope with the extra traffic. What about our beautiful countryside?

The plan should be scrapped I don’t see the need. You have said a primary school where are the senior school children
going? Why here?

Yes

No

Yes

Appearance at the examination

If houses are being considered to be built on land round by me I believe I should be able to go to these
meetings
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